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Dear John R. Rogers Families:

Spokane Public Schools has been implementing a procedure called “Secure Single
Point of Entry” to increase the safety and security of our students and staff.

The staff at John R. Rogers have been trained and are familiar with the system.
After students arrive at school and are in class, all of the school’s exterior doors
will be closed and locked. Exiting the building will remain the same. No badge or
key is needed to open doors from the inside.

You may have already noticed that a new intercom, video camera and buzzer
have been installed at the main entry of our school. The intercom allows visitors

to speak with staff in the school office.

Beginning October 16% all visitors will be asked the purpose of their visit. If the
visitor has a legitimate reason for coming into our school, the office staff will buzz
them in. All visitors will be required to sign in and receive a visitor’s badge that
must be returned to the office before leaving.

Thank you for your patience with this system, and for helping to keep our
students and staff safe. While no safety measure can provide complete
protection, our hope is that the Secure Single Point of Entry will be a strong
deterrent. If you have any questions please contact me at 354-6535.

Si

erely,

Lori Wyborhey
Principal
John R. Rogers High School



